APPLICATION FORM: GLOBAL ACUPUNCTURE PROJECT

TRAINER

The project is looking for acupuncturists and student interns who are motivated, open-minded, mature, and who express sensitivity, compassion, and respect toward others. Participation in the Global Acupuncture Project requires flexibility and commitment. The description of the Global Acupuncture Project and the description of the trainer position should be read by applicants before filling out the application.

Name___________________________________________________________________



(first)




(last)

Address_________________________________________________________________

Date of birth_____/_____/______



day/month/year

Telephone #______________________________
Email_________________________




(home)

Telephone #______________________________
Fax___________________________

(work)

Acupuncture Education:  ___________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

Place and of Licensure: ____________________________________________________

Acupuncture Experience: ___________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

Clinical Experience with HIV/AIDS: _________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

How did you hear about the Global Acupuncture Project or the PanAfrican Acupuncture Project?_________________________________________________________________
Required application materials:

1. Completed application form

2. Written statement of purpose (why do you want to participate in the project?)

3. Resume

4. Three letters of recommendation: at least two of these letters must be from individuals who have worked with the applicant in a professional capacity. Only one letter may be a personal reference. No letters may be submitted by family members or by individuals with whom the applicant has had a patient/practitioner relationship.

Applicants will be interviewed by members of the U.S Home Office.

